
  

  

         
           

         
          

            
           

            
         
         

           
           

        
          

        

        
   

               
 

        

June 10, 2024 

Dear CHASE Stakeholders, 

The Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (the 

Department) will be presenting for emergency the draft rule revisions for the 

federal fiscal year (FFY) 2023-24 HAS provider fees and supplemental 
payments at the Friday, June 14th Medical Services Board (MSB) meeting. 
The draft rule revisions have been posted to the CHASE Board website. The 

MSB meeting is open to the public, with more information available here. 

All hospitals will be notified of their FFY 2023-24 HAS provider fees and 

supplemental payments on Monday, June 17th. This will include the 

reconciliation process to occur with the July through September monthly 

transactions. The Department will also be hosting a webinar in early July, 
providing a summary overview of the CHASE program, the calculations of the 

FFY 2023-24 provider fees and supplemental payments, the three-month 

reconciliation process, and a general Q&A session. More information on the 

webinar will be provided to hospitals later this month. 

Rule comments or questions may be sent to nancy.dolson@state.co.us 

or jeff.wittreich@state.co.us. Thank you. 
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